
 

 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

 

One-Day Workshop on “Decoding Politics” 

For Political Science Studendts 

 

Dear Students, 

This is to inform you that the Department of Political Science is organizing  One-Day 

Workshop on “Decoding Politics” on 8th September 2025 at 11:00 a.m. in the 

Multimedia. 
 

The workshop aims to enhance students’ understanding of political processes, 

ideologies, and contemporary issues. It will provide a platform to critically analyze 

political systems and develop informed perspectives. 

 

Note: Attendance is compulsory for all students of the department. 

 

Date: 8th September  2025 

Time: 11:00 AM onwards  

Venue: Multimedia 
 

 

 

           

Dr. Shalini Singh Dr. Rajeev Singh 

Administrative Head    Principal 
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